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August 6, 2016

Dear Board of Mayor and Aldermen,
I hope this letter finds you well.

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Southern Heritage Air Foundation and the Air Show Committee,
we would like to ask for permission to use the City’s Crowd Barricades for our 2016 Air Show at the
Vicksburg-Tallulah Regional Airport. The Air Show will take place on Friday, October 14 and Saturday,
October 15. If granted permission, we would like to pick up the barricades on Thursday, October 13 and
return them on Saturday, October 15 or on the date that you request.

Our 2014 Air Show attracted our largest crowd ever with over 7,000 people from various regions attending.
This year’s air show will once again support the Warrior Bonfire Program.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions.

Thank you for your consideration and support.

(oot

Patty S. Mekus, President

patty@southernheritageair.org

Cell: 601-831-1882

History is calling you to come by and visit the Southern Heritage Air Foundation and Museum
179 VTR Airport Road, Tallulah, LA 71282 ~ 318-574-2731 www.southernheritageair.org
SHAF is & Non-Profit 50/ ¢ 3 Organization

Located at the Vicksburg~ Tallulah Regional Airport



